
 

 

 
 
 
 

Please read our Year End Newsletter which will be emailed 
home during the first week of July for more information  

about this school year and September. 
 

Our Kindergarten Gradual Entry Schedule will also be  
sent home to families next week.  

 
Thank you to everyone for a wonderful 2023-2024 school  

year and we wish you all a fun summer break! 

 

Bridge Week-at-a-Glance 
Last week of school edition! 
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Thank you to all of our Grade 7 families and staff for 
helping to organize such a special day for our students! 

 
Stay active this summer 

for only $29. Swim, skate, 
golf and work out at the 
gyms in Richmond with 

an Active Pass. 
 



 


